
 
 
 
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

 
(Circular No. ISS/DP/053/2021-22     Dated: 08/01/2022) 

 
 

 

 

Dear parents and students,  

  

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

We hope that you all are safe amidst this pandemic and taking care of 

yourself and your family. 

 

The School Management Committee along with the School Administration 

team had a review meeting based on the current pandemic situation and have 

unanimously taken the decision as a precautionary measure to conduct 

Online sessions for the classes KG to XII for the next two weeks and later 

looking at the situation further call for the online/onsite classes can be taken. 

The School Administration will notify the further updates through the next 

circular. 

 

Kindly note the following:- 

 

1. Tomorrow(Sunday, 9th January 2022), classes for KG to IV and 

Class VIII to XII, are cancelled. However classes V, VI and VII 

will have their regular online sessions as per the schedule. 

2. In order to meet the changes required, the school will be revisiting 

the timetable of the online classes which will be further notified to 

all the classes by the respective class teachers by Sunday evening. 

Kindly ensure to be in touch with your respective class teacher for 

further updates. 

 

All the students are expected to join their respective google classrooms on 

time with their cameras ON. 

 

With Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

Principal 

(Digital Signature) 

 


